From: Martin Chechelski

Sent: 26/02/2025 8:56:09 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Subject: DA2024/1216 - Submission of Support

To whom it may concern,

Having reviewed the abovementioned DA 2024/1216 | would like to express my unequivocal
support for the most recent amendments.

The proposed changes and upgrades will help revitalise and improve functionality of a Marina
that is clearly in need of some love whilst making considerations for what is needed in the

area.

Warm regards,

Martin Chechelski









